
NEWS RELEAS 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

NASDAQ OTCBB: SFMI.PK 

Silver Falcon Mining, Inc.        7322 Manatee W., #299      TEL: 941‐761‐7819 
            Bradenton, FL        FAX: 941‐761‐7848 
            34209             
                    www.silverfalconmining.com 

 
 
 
 

 
 

SILVER FALCON MINING (SFMI) 
Announces Time and Place of an Information Meeting 

Detailing Progress on the War Eagle Project 
 

 
BRADENTON, FL -- (MARKET WIRE) – 08/13/08 -- Silver Falcon Mining, Inc. (Other OTCBB: SFMI.PK - News) welcomes all existing and 
prospective shareholders and other interested parties to an informational meeting to be held in the business conference room at the Sleep 
Inn, Nampa, Idaho, on Saturday, September 27th, 2008, at 2 p.m. local time (MT).  
 
*Note: Management would like to remind existing shareholders that this is NOT a proxy vote meeting. 
 
A complete update on the War Eagle project will be presented, followed by a visit to our mill in Melba, Idaho and weather permitting, a 
drive up to the War Eagle Mountain tailings site.  
 
Mr. Pierre Quilliam, President of Silver Falcon Mining, Inc. said, “We welcome this opportunity to show and tell the great amount of work 
that has already been done on the War Eagle Mountain project and update the audience on the progression of the initial filing in order to 
be fully reporting with the Securities and Exchange Commission and the eventual move to trade on the Nasdaq Bulletin Board.” 
 
Please register with YES INTERNATIONAL before September 25th, 2008 and for hotel room accommodations and directions please 
contact, “Sleep Inn” at: 
 
http://www.sleepinn.com/ires/en-US/html/HotelInfo?hotel=ID003&amp;promo=gglocal 
 
Silver Falcon Mining, Inc. is an exploration and development Company specializing in high-grade Gold and Silver mining properties in 
North America. 
 
For further Information contact Rich Kaiser, Investor Relations 800-631-1827 and/or the Company at 941-761-7819, 
www.silverfalconmining.com. 
 
Silver Falcon Mining, Inc. cautions that the statements made in this press release constitute forward-looking statements, and not 
guarantees of future performance and actual results or developments may differ materially from the projections in the forward-looking 
statements. Forward-looking statements are based on the estimates and opinions of management at the time the statements are made. 
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